
    

GLENWOOD PARENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES  

VIRTUAL MEETING VIA ZOOM, WEDNESDAY 12th June 2024, 8PM 

ATTENDEES 

Daneen Gallagher Child Development Officer 

Nathalie  Fulterton  Chairperson 

Jen McCormick Parent/Secretary  

Maria-Luisa 

Hunter 

Andreuccetti 
Parent Committee Member 

 

1. Update from nursery 

Sports day went really well, thanks to everyone that helped out at the event and also the walk down 

from the nursery on the day. 

 

Preparing the moving on ceremony now.  Practicing the songs.  Lyrics have been sent home.  One of 

the songs tune is the same as Moana ‘How far I’ll go’ and another (food and water song) is to the tune of 

‘If you’re happy and you know it.’ 

 

Preparation for the end of term party in underway.  It will be a  beach theme.    

 

Dungarees and jackets still to be ordered. 

 

Big ‘thank you’ to all the parents who have helped in any way this year.  It is appreciated by the 

Glenwood team. 

 

2. Summary of accounts 

Account balance - TBC this week.  Ties have been ordered from Stevensons so there should be an 

invoice for that shortly. 

 

3. Graduation  

Thursday 20th June - timings per group as shared on the newsletter. 

 

Nathalie will build the balloon arch at the nursery the day before.  Receipts to be sent to moira. 

2 helpers required per ceremony - very light touch, just helping serve juice and biscuits after the 

ceremonies. 

Piper is available (Louise?) to follow up to confirm times etc. 

 

4. End of term party  

Tuesday 25th June - 10am and 2pm  

Beach theme.   
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No helpers required.   

 

Children are invited in for specific session if they don’t attend on a Tuesday normally. 

 

5. Social event  

Lock that in at first meeting of the new session.  Between Ramadan ending and Easter Sunday. 

 

6. Charities & Events  

Keep as is but potentially swap Beatson in for McMillan for coffee morning.  To be agreed with a wider 

group in the new term. 

 

7. New term 

Face to face meeting for first committee meeting. 

 

8. Christmas cards 

Add to agenda of first meeting of new term. 

 

9. Thank you 

Thank you so much to all the parents who have given their time or expertise to support our lovely 

Glenwood family this year.  Enjoy your summer! 

 

10. Meeting format and date of next meeting 

TBC - book when new school term begins. 


